
757 CLUB, INC. 
2850 ROBERTS AVENUE 

BRONX, NEW YORK 10461 
 
 

       November 3, 2015 
 

757 Club Member, 
 
 This letter goes out to all dues paying members of the Corporation.  Aquinas Council and the 
757 Club are as strong and active as they have been for a long time. 
 The finances of the Corporation are in fine shape.  We own our own house and have tenants 
that depend on us.  This is a great responsibility that we did not have on Powell Avenue. This 
responsibility, in the end, falls on me.  I am always trying to find ways to keep appropriate funds set 
aside while also building a comfortable, practical, and fun clubhouse for us to enjoy. 
 Our event schedule is usually quite full on a monthly basis, but some weekends are open.  It is a 
financial question if it is worth it to be there on those days.  On a regular basis these decisions will be 
made by me! 
 The financial well-being of the Club is extremely important to me and is always on my mind. This 
financial well-being also affects me personally in an extreme way.  This is another reason why these 
decisions will be made by me!  Most of our active members understand this situation. 
 I’ve been an active member of Aquinas Council and the 757 Club for 35 years. The last 6 years it 
has been my life, physically, mentally and financially.  I am the landlord, house/bar chairman, porter, 
treasurer, grounds keeper, and more.  It is a full-time job and I am more than happy to do it.  I always 
appreciate the support of the members which I do have. 
 Every organization has a small percentage of people who will be problematic and negative. This 
is a part of life. These few people will not have an effect on our great Council and Club, I won’t allow it! 
 Aquinas Council is strong and active and our Grand Knight is doing a great job.   I know this 
because I am there and I see it! 
 I would also ask our members not to discuss our Club business on public venues such as 
Facebook where most of our members and I can’t see them and the actual facts are not explained. 
 A Corporation meeting will be held on Friday December 4th at 6 P.M.  I urge all members to 
attend so we can discuss any concerns in an open forum in the privacy of our own clubhouse.  Also 
remember I can always be reached by phone for any comments or questions.  I encourage 
communication. 
 I look forward to seeing everyone at the Roberts Avenue 5th Anniversary Celebration and our 
Council Christmas Party.   
 I want all Council and Club members to know that all is well on Roberts Avenue and we have 
many enjoyable years to look forward to ahead of us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Richard J. Maher 
757 Club President 
646-229-6793 


